Greetings from your all MHS teachers . We all  look forward to welcoming you to a new exciting school year.We are committed to help giving your child the tools to realize their full academic potential.  We will place emphasis on their reading and writing skill as encouraging them to harness their energy towards what motivates them the most. We seek to provide a stimulating learning environment whereby students are encouraged to be intellectually curious and critical thinkers.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Throughout the year we will use this website to provide you with newsletters and classroom updates.
